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Grove School





10.12.2021
Dear parents and carers,

In July 2022 I will be retiring from Grove School. I joined Grove School in 1995 and became the head teacher of our school in September. What an incredible 25 years as the head teacher of such a great school.  Very few head teachers have the opportunity to lead a school for a quarter of a century. 

In my years as the head teacher there are so many proud moments. It has been a pleasure to watch so many children achieve so much. I can honestly say I have really enjoyed celebrating the achievements of our children with parents and families. I will leave Grove School with so many lovely memories which I will cherish.
 
As a headteacher we are occupants of the role for a short time. The governors are currently advertising for my successor, the role will be advertised nationally this month. As soon as I know who my successor is I will let you know.

Thank you for all your support.

With all good wishes,

Mrs P Matty 

Headteacher

Dawson Road, Handsworth, Birmingham, B21 9HB
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